From: Jenson Mary Beth 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2008 11:56 AM
To: ari@cmispeakers.com
Subject: The Passing Zone
I want to thank you for all your assistance.  The Passing Zone was a great hit at our conference and they were a joy to work with.  Jon and Owen are true professionals and I would not hesitate to use them again for future events.  
Best regards, 

Mary Beth Jenson, CMP 
The Bank of New York Mellon 

